
 

 

SEAMEO Secretariat has arranged a wonderful series of videos in tapping into the creative ability and minds of 

individuals. The series allows ideas and innovations in best practices to meet with the needs of teachers like 

myself in the new normal. I appreciate how much you have tapped into clever and talented educators to 

encourage us to be dedicated and aware to improve business. To engage in guidance and good practices in 

business. 
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